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PACER STACKTRAIN

HEWS ALERT

March 26, 2001
Electronic Bulletin No. 171

NEW McCOOK FACILITY FOR PACER STACKTRAIN AND UPRR

To Our Vaued Customers:

Pacer Stacktrain has relocated our container yard from the current Wolcott yard in
Chicago, IL to the newly designed Cub Termind in McCook, IL.

This announcement isto advise you that effective April 9, 2001, dl internationd
container loads will be drayed to the new McCook facility. The Union Pecific Railroad
will be vacating the Wolcott yard.

The UPRR will provide normd notification of availability at McCook within 24 hours of
availability at Globd 1. Thefreetime on the container isthe standard UPRR
arrangement.

At theend of 7 days after arriva a McCook, any unit not picked up will be grounded and
the cargo will be charged for the lift back on the chassis prior to release.

The lift hours are Mon-Fri 0700- 1700 and the fax number for the flip authorization is
708-485-8086.

The new facility will be lighted, has covered ingate and outgate areas, and will be paved
in early sring.

Thetermind islocated just 11 miles southwest of the UPRR Globa One ramp, with easy
access off the I-55 Expressway and 1st Avenue North.



Directions from the East:

Take I-55 south to 1st Avenue (North) exit. Follow to Joliet Road exit. At stop light turn
left and follow to the Cub termind that is gpproximately 3 blocks on the right hand side
of the street. Turn right onto the street and follow into the terminal entrance.

Location:

CUB Termind
5300-52 Joliet Rd.
McCook, IL

Phone 708-485-6101
Fax 708-485-6104
Contact: Tom Urso

Hours: 24 by 7

Pacer Stacktrain
Phone 708-485-9477
Fax 708-485-8086

In addition, the agreed upon commitment of empty containers for dispatch should be
terminated at McCook termina versus the Bear termina on 36th Street.

Please advise dl personnel and drayage partners of this announcement. If you have any
questions, please contact your loca Pacer Stacktrain representative.



